
Freedom of Information request: FA 21/05/00159 

Question: 

The number of approved applicants for citizenship by conferral waiting for a 
citizenship ceremony in Canterbury Bankstown council and any proposed 
dates for upcoming ceremonies.  

Response: 

As at 21 May 2021, there were 2,795 people whose applications for Australian citizenship 
(conferral) had been approved and who were waiting to attend an Australian citizenship ceremony 
at the City of Canterbury Bankstown Council. The next ceremony will take place on 23 June 2021. 
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